
  

 

  
 

Hyflux Ltd. (Singapore): Stock Suspension 
Treatment in FTSE Indices 

19 June 2018 

Hyflux Ltd. (Singapore, 6320058) was suspended from trading on the Singapore Stock Exchange on 21 
May 2018, pending the outcome of the court supervised reorganisation process. 
 

Therefore, the company will be retained in the index based on its last traded price. 
 
FTSE will continue to monitor the case and review the company's eligibility for index inclusion pending 

further information.  
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